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Neighborhood Meeting Summary 

 

A neighborhood meeting was held on Wednesday, October 2, 2019 at 6:30 pm at the Table at 1800 
Portland Avenue, Louisville, Kentucky.  The applicant’s representatives, Nick Pregliasco, attorney with 
Bardenwerper, Talbott & Roberts led the meeting by showing a PowerPoint presentation.  Nick showed 
the property, ground level pictures of the property as well as aerial photographs, and a number of slides 
specific to the use, including the rental agreement, consent to criminal background checks/sex offender 
registry checks, and the rules and regulations for the residents.  Nick explained the history of the property 
and the adjoining apartments not part of the application.  He also explained the prior Community Services 
use on Mondays from 10 am to 2 pm, which has caused some complaints, but which has been abandoned 
and is not being requested for approval for use in the future.  

There were two individuals in attendance, both from the Community Towers property, who knew the 
property and the area very well.   They asked a number of questions about the transitional housing use, 
how residents are selected, the number of potential residents, the rent, length of stay, etc. for the 
residents.  They discussed the concerns they had with the property prior to the applicant’s purchase of 
the property related to the tenants in the apartment portion of the property and the trash that the tenants 
would leave on their property at times, but indicated that this is no longer a current issue as far as they 
have noticed.  Nick confirmed they had the date and time for the public hearing and gave them his 
business card in case they think of additional questions prior thereto.  
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